Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, November 04, 2013 8:24 AM

To: Brian Gwinn

Subject: Re: Case # RO 0003001, Terradev Jefferson LLC, 645 4th St., Oakland, CA
Brian,

Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal is extended to January 7, 2014.
Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health

Sent from my iPad

On Nov 1, 2013, at 4:16 PM, "Brian Gwinn" <brian@bluerockenv.com> wrote:

HiJerry

| wanted to touch base with you on this project. We are currently planning to perform the approved
scope of work this month, which includes borings inside the building, vapor point monitoring,
monitoring well sampling, and geophysical survey to rule out unknown tanks. | realize that the report
for this work is due November 7, 2013. On behalf of Terradev Jefferson LLC, | respectfully request that
the due date be extended to January 7, 2014, as this will allow us time to receive the data and prepare
the report.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.
Thanks — Brian

Brian Gwinn, PG

Blue Rock Environmental, Inc.
1169 Chess Dr., Ste. C

Foster City, CA 94404

Voice: 650-522-9292

Fax: 650-522-9259

Cell: 415-377-6078

Email: brian@bluerockenv.com




